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Low Water Pressure – Tulane Avenue (S. Galvez Street to S. Tonti Street) 

 

Residents and businesses on Tulane Avenue from S. Galvez Street to S. Tonti Street are advised that 

the scheduled relocation of a fire hydrant that serves the area will be rescheduled from Friday, 

September 11, 2015 to Monday, September 14, 2015 at 9 a.m. until 3 p.m.   

 

E & T Construction Company will be performing the work on behalf of the Sewerage and Water 

Board of New Orleans. The relocation of the fire hydrant will cause low water pressure for the 

residents and businesses in the area. 
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